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MEMORANDUM 
 

Memo No. 18-123 
TO: Trustees 
 Student Trustees 
 
FROM: Jennifer Adams, Director of Education 
 Peter Symmonds, Superintendent of Learning Support Services 
 
DATE: 28 September 2018 

RE: Elementary Gifted Specialized Program Class Enrolment 
 

 
Based on a question from a trustee with respect to enrolment in the following 
elementary gifted specialized program classes, the following information is provided. 
 
Please contact Peter Symmonds, Superintendent of Learning Support Services at 613-
596-8211 ext. 8254 if you should have any questions.   
 
 
 
Attach. 
 
cc Senior Staff 
 Manager Board Services 
 Corporate Records 
 
 


